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Apjohn Street Drainage Improvements

Date: 12/04/2022
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Project Update: Issue no. 6

Townsville City Council is nearing completion of the stormwater drainage improvements between
Horseshoe Bay Park and the intersection of Horseshoe Bay Road and Apjohn Street.

BMD commenced asphalt works along Apjohn Street between Horseshoe Bay Road and Corica Crescent
this week. Council expects, weather permitting, this portion of the project to take ten (10) days to
complete.

As part of these works, there will be periods of manual traffic control along Apjohn Street and at the
intersection of Horseshoe Bay Road. During this time, Council continues to encourage residents and
visitors to plan their trips and allow extra travel time.

Next month, BMD plans to:

+ install associated guardrails and handrails

« construct a new section of plain concrete pathway

+ line mark the asphalt works, respread topsoil and lay turf where required.

Drainage works will be ongoing throughout next month.

BMD expects onsite works to be complete by May 2022, with any identified defects addressed to achieve
practical completion by Thursday, 30 June 2022.

Please contact our Stakeholder Engagement Team if you require any additional information or wish to
discuss this project update in further detail. Council will continue to update residents as these works
progress.

Yours faithfully

Linda Wilmans

Project Manager - Project Management Office

For further information:

& 134810
& enquiries@townsville.gld.gov.au

[*] townsville.gld.gov.au
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